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Weekly Natural Gas Storage Report 
 

for the week ending October 22, 2021  |  Release Date:  October 28, 2021 
   

87 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
Very Close to Expectations  

The EIA reported an 87 Bcf injection into storage inventories for the week ending 
October 22, 2021, close to the average of expectations at 86 Bcf. Prices were already 
down due to returning production and strong wind generation of power when the 
report was released and weakened further, down over 47 cents by the end of the 
trading day.  The storage differentials between last year and the 5-year average have 
been decreasing, also providing downward pressure on prices. 
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